
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k  o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

Circular No. 73-21U 
August 2k, 1973

To All Banks, Broker/Dealers, Regulation G Registrants,
and Others Concerned in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

This is to advise that because of an expansion of the 

Regulations Department, several staff members have been relocated 

to another area of the Bank. Therefore, inquiries regarding 

Regulations X, G, T, U, K and M should be directed to Area Code 2lk, 

651-6325 and 651-6319*

P. E. Coldwell,

Yours very truly,

President
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